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Hodgenville, KY 42748 damon.talley@skofirm.com

June 2, 2016 RECEIVED

Mr. Aaron D. Greenwell JUN -6 Z016
Acting Executive Director Public Service
Public Service Commission Commission

PO Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

RE: Case No. 2016-00148

Hardin County Water District No. 2 Notice of Start of Construction
(Construct, Finance, Rates; 278.023)

Dear Mr. Greenwell:

Pursuant to Ordering paragraph 10 of the Commission's May 13, 2016 Order,
Hardin County Water District No. 2 hereby notifies the Commission that the RD
Pre-Closing was held on May 25, 2016 and the Notice to Proceed was issued to the
Contractors on that date. The Contractors plan to commence construction on or
about June 13, 2016.

Ifyou need any additional information, please let me know.

Yours truly,
STOLJt? KEENON OGDEN

Damon R. Talley, Attorney for
Hardin County Water District No. 2

cc: Hardin County Water District No. 2
1352215.1


